
 
 
 

                                          

Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 
Samantha Sheridan – Head of School  
Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher 
Samantha Sheridan – Head of School  

 
 
 

Autumn Term Parents Evening 
WC: 13th November 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
PARENTS EVENING – Autumn 2023 
 
As is normal at this time of year we are inviting parents to make an appointment to talk to your child’s teacher 
to discuss their work, their start to the school year and the progress that they are making.  
 
Each class has allocated two evenings for these meetings between Monday 13th November and Thursday 16th 
November. Please note the classes are not all on the same two evenings due to staff training commitments. 
 
 

 
F1 F2 Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

Monday 13th 
November 
 

 F2Y1SB F2Y1SB 
1HO 

2DG 
2EB 

3JB 
3/4ED 

3/4ED 5KK 
 

 

Tuesday 14th 
November 
 

 F2WS 1HO 2DG 
2EB 

3/4ED 3/4ED 
4NW 

5IR  

Wednesday 15th 
November 
 

Miss 
Taylor’s 
group 

F2Y1SB F2Y1SB  3JB 4NW 5KK 
5IR 

6AW 
6AR 

Thursday 
16th 
November 
 

 F2WS      6AW 
6AR 

 
Appointments will last no longer than 10 minutes and you will need to book an appointment time via 
Parentmail. Bookings will go live on Parentmail for all classes at 7pm on Friday 13th October to allow all  
parents a fair chance to book. Please don’t try to book directly with Class Teachers. If you  
are struggling the office team will be able to support. 
 
Nursery parents / F1 will book appointments directly with the Nursery team and not via Parentmail. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Mrs. N. Davies                                                        Mrs S. Sheridan 
Executive Head Teacher                                      Head of School 

 
 


